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Tokyo International Mini-Print Triennial 2018 

À  denyse.gerin@sympatico.ca   

Dear DENYSE GERIN, 
 
We are pleased to announce that your work has passed the 2nd screening for this triennial. 
 
Your work will be exhibited at Tama Art University Museum from October 27, 2018 to 
December 2, 2018. We will inform you of the details of the event by the end of August. 
 
In accordance with the entry conditions, your work will be contributed to Tama Art University 
Museum after the exhibition and added to their collections as a valued printmaking item. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Tokyo International Mini-Print Triennial office 
Address: Tama Art University 2-1723 Yarimizu, Hachioji, Tokyo 192-0394, JAPAN 
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